
It’s another great day at Al Muna 

trying to get the children ready for 

the wondrous drama workshop. 

Getting the children ready and 

getting them in their costumes has 

been a challenge. The children are 

learning their lines very quickly and 

we thank their parents for helping 

them and also helping the school 

achieve their goal of making this play spectacular. 

 

While looking around the busy school taking pictures and videos we noticed a 

group measuring and modelling silky, red fabric.  As we mentioned in yesterday’s 

blog, we have got different groups doing different activities. 

                   



One of our main groups was the group doing the acting. They were rehearsing 

over and over again until they get everything right. There dress rehearsals are 

going great and they are getting better by the 

minute.   

 

We also have the Arabic group doing the 

‘Princess and the Pea’. That is also going 

great, they are putting costumes together. 

 

Also there was lots of sketching going on in 

the field, children were being so creative and 

drawing animals and making props for the 

play.   

 

 

 

The talented choir were singing beautifully and brilliantly in the correct pitch. 

They are picking up the words in no time. They are being taught by Miss Smith 

(Year 5 teacher). Everybody has a job and they are all happy with what they are 

achieving.  
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